
Camino Community Action Committee’s 15th Annual  

Camino Cares  
Giving Program 

Camino Cares supports families in our community 

by ensuring children in need have warm clothes 
and presents under the Christmas tree. Each year, 
together, we provide the gift of jackets, pajamas, 
books and shoes to up to 100 children.   

 

How You Can Give: 
★ Visit a Giving Tree to choose a card for a local child, purchase the items they need, 

and wrap your gifts. Christmas Giving Trees will be available at the Forester 
Restaurant, the Camino Post Office and Camino School. Please return wrapped gifts 
by December 6th to Camino School 
 

★ Sign up for a child via Sign Up Genius found on social media, 
CCAC’s website, and this QR code.  
 

★ Monetary donations are also welcomed.  A $35 donation will  
buy one pair of shoes for a child in need.   

○ Paypal is available on the CCAC website. 
○ Checks can be made payable to “CCAC” with memo  

“Camino Cares”. Mail to:  Camino Community Action  
Committee, P.O Box 112, Camino, CA 95709 
 

Thank you for helping us make this program  
a HUGE success!  

We love our generous, caring community!! 
 

Program Coordinators: Camille Smith (14 years old), Amani Potter (15 years old) 
School Contact: Krista Potter kpotter@eduhsd.k12.ca.us  

Camino School Bilingual Contact: Lori Lozano (530) 644-2204 
Camino Community Action Committee:  501c3 Tax ID# 56-2460579 

www.caminocac.com/camino-cares-giving-program/  
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